Stephanie Olewski

From: Sandy Kitchen

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 10:28 AM
To: Stephanie Olewski

Subject: FW: Air Fire By-law

From: Tamara Stomp

Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2019 2:33 PM

To: Jennifer Astrologo <jastrologo@kingsville.ca>
Subject: Air Fire By-law

Ms. Astrologo,

Please accept this comment for the public record for the upcoming decision about the open air fire by-law. |
request that the by-law prohibiting an open air marshmellow fire be decriminalized. Perhaps it needs
regulation but not the subject of a fine. Responsible property owners need a legal means of having an open
air fire.

Tamara Stomp/b
Barrister and Solicitor
721 Walker Road
Windsor, Ontario
N8Y 2N2

Telephone:
Facsimile:
E-mail:

IMPORTANT NOTICE: This message and the information contained therein is intended only for the use of the
individual or entity to which it is addressed. The message may be protected by solicitor client-privilege and
contain information that is confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this
message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the
intended recipient, you are notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify Tamara Stomp Law Office
immediately by contacting_and delete this electronic message from your computer system and
that of your Internet Service Provider.





